
 
 
 
December 1-3 
Book Fair 
 
December 8 
Canyon Creek Spelling Bee 
8:30—10:00 am 
 
December 14 
PTO Meeting.  6-7 pm 
   Showcasing 5th Grade 
     
 
December 18—January 3 
Holiday Break—NO School 
  School Office will be closed 
 

Mike Chipman, Principal 
Cayoncreek.cherrycreekschools.org 

Canyon Creek Cub Reporter  
 

December 1, 2021 
   

Main Office:         720-886-3600 
Attendance Line:  720-886-3695 







Volunteer of the Year 
 

Congratulations to 
Samantha Sands 

 
Samantha is a passionate volunteer who has gone above and 
beyond for Canyon Creek during the last two years. She has 
led our PTO with helping to organize two very successful 
fundraisers, multiple community events, staff appreciation 
initiatives, and structural PTO requirements-all requiring a 
great deal of time, teamwork, and tirelessness! Our commu-

nity is stronger through her efforts- She is an invaluable member of the Canyon 
Creek community! 

 
This is just a friendly reminder that we are all required to wear masks in the school 

building.  Right now we are going through 50-75 children’s size 
disposable masks each day.  And while we know sometimes in the 
rush to get ready and get to school, masks are forgotten at home, 

we would ask that you try and remember to send your student 
with a mask every day.  We pick up many masks on our school 
grounds and in our hallways, and all these lost masks end up in a 
landfill.  Thank you for keep our students and our school safe!  

And helping to protect our environment as well. 



Illness at School and Decreasing the Spread: How Can you Help? 
 

Please keep your student/s home from school if they are feeling sick. 
 

If your student has symptoms seen with COVID-19 (regardless of their vaccination sta-
tus), they should not come to school. 

 
Symptoms of COVID-19 include ANY of the following: Feeling feverish, having chills, temperature of 
100.4 F or greater, new or worsening cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, loss of taste and 
smell, sore throat, runny nose or congestion, muscle aches, headache, fatigue, nausea or vomiting, and/or 
diarrhea. 

 
We encourage anyone with symptoms to reach out to their healthcare provider and seek out 
COVID testing. 
 
No-cost COVID testing is available to anyone in the Cherry Creek community who needs a test:   

·         For current Cherry Creek students and   staff: https://www.primarybio.com/l/cherry  
·         For friends, family and community members: https://www.primarybio.com/l/cdphe  

  
The best way to prevent experiencing severe illness due to the COVID-19 virus or the upcoming sea-
sonal flu (influenza) virus, is to get vaccinated.  
  
COVID-19 vaccines are available throughout the Denver-Metro area: https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/
site/Default.aspx?PageID=13483 

 
Seasonal Flu vaccines will be available at most sites after October 1st, but many grocery and drug stores 
have them available all year.  
  
Below is a link to a general guide for students experiencing symptoms, when they should stay home and 
when they can return to school.  

 
Please note, if your student has been exposed to someone who tested positive for COVID-19 and is cur-
rently experiencing symptoms this leads to an automatic 10-day isolation per (Colorado Department of 
Public Health and Environment (CDPHE).  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nhgGIbakyAJY3XJ2TW44sw7btXXqISBR/view 
  

 

Colder weather is 

here!  

 

Please make sure your students are 
 dressed for the weather.  
We go outside for recess when the  
temperature (with wind chill) is  
20 or above.  
 

https://www.primarybio.com/l/cherry
https://www.primarybio.com/l/cdphe
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=13483
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=13483
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nhgGIbakyAJY3XJ2TW44sw7btXXqISBR/view


School of Choice 
 

The Cherry Creek School District allows its resi-
dent students to apply for enrollment in the 
Cherry Creek school of their choice. In other 
words, you may request that your child attend a 
Cherry Creek school outside your assigned at-
tendance area. The School of Choice applications 
are an electronic form that you can access online 
from January 1st - February 1st from any com-
puter, at any time -for acceptance to a school 
starting in the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Please visit the District Admissions website at: 
http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/
Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx for more information and 
to submit an electronic School of Choice applica-
tion in January.   

Attendance Line 
720-886-3695 

 

Please remember to call the attendance 
line anytime your student is going to be 

late or absent. 

 

Safety Reminders—When we return to the building 
 Please drive slowly and carefully through our parking lot—the sun glare is very 

bad in the mornings and we have staff, parents and students crossing from the 
parking lot to the school who are hard to see. 

 
 If you have older students who wait for their bus on Versailles, please ask them 

to stand back, away from the curb.  One false step and they will be in the street 
and in the path of on coming traffic. 

 

 

http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx
http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx

